
 

 

February 8, 2017 

 

Resident 

Address 

City, State 

 

Subject: Edgewood School Proposed Traffic Improvements 

 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

The Highland Park Transportation Commission will hold a discussion pertaining to the 
“Edgewood Middle School Proposed Access and Circulation Enhancements” DRAFT traffic 
study prepared by School District 112’s traffic consultant at its next meeting on Wednesday, 
February 22, 2017. This meeting will be held in the Council Chamber of City Hall, 1707 St. Johns 
Avenue starting at 6:30 p.m. 
 
The agenda packet for the Transportation Commission will be posted 48 hours prior to day of 
the meeting on City website www.cityhpil.com 
 
You are cordially invited to attend this meeting to express your comments. If unable to attend, 
please send your comments to publicworks@cityhpil.com 
 
 
If you need additional information please contact me at 847-926-1183. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Joseph Pasquesi 

Transportation Commission Liaison 
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